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IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

August 15, 2025 

KINGSTREE HIGH SCHOOL HOSTED A DINNER AND DIALOGUE FOR THE CLASS OF 
2026 

Kingstree High School recently hosted a Dinner and Dialogue event for the Class of 2026, bringing 
together graduating seniors, school leaders, and parents for an evening of conversation, 
celebration, and encouragement. 

The event provided seniors with the opportunity to share their high school experiences, discuss 
future plans, and receive valuable guidance as they prepare for the next chapter of their lives. 
Through open dialogue, students connected with educators, counselors, and local leaders who 
offered words of wisdom, practical advice, and motivational support. 

Mr. Marcus Keels, Senior Class President, praised his classmates for their achievements and 
resilience, noting the importance of the event in fostering a supportive school community. 
"Dinner and Dialogue is a way for senior students, parents, and educators to come together to 
prepare seniors for the ending chapter of their high school year and the beginning of their new 
chapter of their life." 

The evening included a catered dinner, keynote remarks, and interactive discussions covering 
topics such as career readiness, college success, and life skills. Seniors expressed gratitude for 
the opportunity to engage in meaningful conversations in a relaxed and welcoming setting. 

Kingstree High School extends appreciation to the faculty, staff, and community partners who 
helped make this event possible. 
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